
CHICKASAW RAILROAD LEAD LINE
PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING

PROJECT PURPOSE
The purpose of the Project is to improve efficiency of 
the TASD railroad system north of the TASD interchange 
yard the proposed Project will allow trains up to 10,000- 
feet, or approximately 175 cars to be moved off the 
TASD mainline track to the new sidetrack while waiting 
on trains to enter or exit the TASD interchange yard. 
The new sidetrack will also reduce idle times to less than 
two hours and will allow for the queued trains to be 
stored in an industrial area.

IN-PERSON PUBLIC MEETING
In Person Public Meeting

Thursday, February 29, 2024 
5:30 PM until 7:30 PM

Hope Community Center 
850 Edwards Street 

Mobile, Alabama 36610

Opportunities to discuss cultural  
or historical interests will be held

Friday, March 1, 2024 
9:00 AM to Noon  
3:00 to 6:00 PM

and

Saturday, March 2, 2024 
9:00 AM to Noon

No appointment neccessary.

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO:
Access to Comment Cards:  
www.alports.com/news/ 

www.volkert.com/wp-content/uploads/ 
2024/02/Chickasaw-Comment-Form.pdf

Mail Comments to: 
Volkert, Inc.  

1680 West 2nd Street, Suite B 
Gulf Shores, Alabama 36542

Comments on the proposed project need  
to be submitted by March 29, 2024.

Anyone with a disability requiring special  
assistance should contact Volkert at 251-342-1070  

at least two days in advance of the meeting.  
The meeting facilities are wheelchair accessible.

The Alabama State Port Authority is proposing to construct approximately 1.9 miles of new 
siding track, paralleling the existing Terminal Railway Alabama State Docks (TASD) track. 
Information about the project is available to the public for review and comment. Your comments 
may be provided by mail, email, or in person. Comments for the proposed project must be 
postmarked or emailed by March 29, 2024.

Project Location
Public meeting location
Hope Community center


